Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, May 02, 2016 11:29 AM

To: ‘Daniel Dominguez'; Gwin, Stephen; Roger Boone
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly
Subject: RE: Lotos C Federal #907

RE: Chevron USA * Lotos C Federal 907 * 30-015-34945 * 2RP-3644 * DOR: 3/20/16
Daniel,

Based on data presented, your proposal to backfill the excavation associated with the above referenced release is
approved. Federal sites will require like approval from BLM.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Daniel Dominguez [mailto:ddominguezepi@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 12:38 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Gwin, Stephen; Roger Boone
Subject: Lotos C Federal #907

Mr. Bratcher,

Attached for your review are the Sample Map and Analytical Table for the Lotos C Federal #907, 2RP 3644,
operated by Chevron. Based on laboratory analytical results we are proposing backfilling the site. The
excavation is approximately 12" deep.

With NMOCD approval the site will be backfilled with clean soil and a Final Closure Report will be submitted.

Sincerely,
ENVIRONMENTAL PLUS, INC.

Daniel Dominguez



Environmental Consultant/Safety Director

Environmental Plus, Inc.
P.O. Box 1558

2100 Avenue ‘O’
Eunice, NM 88231
(575) 631-0401 (Cell)
(575) 394-3481 (Office)
(575) 394-2601 (fax)



